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For Release Sunday, October 13, 2002 

Diversity and Globalization Conference to be Held at The University of Scranton 

The University of Scranton will hold its first bi-annual Diversity and Globalization Conference on 

November 1, 2002. The theme of the conference is "Education for Justice: Developing Strategies to Build a Richly 

Diverse Community: Conference Sponsors join representatives from The University of Scranton for a planning 

meeting. Seated, from left: Linda Trompetter, Ph.D. , president, Northeastern Pennsylvania Diversity Education 

Consortium; Jo Ann Usry, director, the Office of Equity and Diversity at The University of Scranton; Gavin 

Cerco, vice president of operations, Prudential Financial. Standing from left: Joseph M. McShane, S.J., University 

of Scranton President; Glenn R. Pellino, executive director, Urban and Governmental Affairs at the university, and 

president of the board, Scranton Tomorrow; Arthur Breese, director, Northeastern Pennsylvania Diversity 

Education Consortium; Kate Germershausen, program coordinator, Northeast Pennsylvania Area Health 

Education Center; Christine Catalano, employee representative, Wegmans; and Margaret McNulty, director, 

corporate and foundation relations at The University of Scranton. Missing from the photo is a representative of 

conference sponsor AXA foundation. 

Registration is required and conference seating is limited. The cost of the conference is $35 per person 

with group discounts available. For information or registration, contact The University of Scranton, Office of 

Equity and Diversity, (570) 941-6645, or register on-line at www.scranton.edu/diversity.  

The conference will conclude with a networking reception at 5 p.m. and a free concert by The University 

of Scranton Jazz Ensemble, which is open to the public, at 7:30 p.m. in the Houlihan-McLean Center. The concert 

entitled "The Duke and the Count' will feature the music of Duke Ellington and Count Basie. For additional 

information about the concert, contact Cheryl Y. Boga, director of Performance Music, at 941-7624, or at 

www.scranton.edu/music.  
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